

PO Box 63724 Virginia Beach, VA 23467-4724 757-773-8079 • www.woundedwear.org

December 2, 2014

Azalea Charities, Inc. PO BOX 579 Dumfries, VA 22026

Dear Azalea Charities, Inc.,

On behalf of the staff and board of directors of Wounded Wear, thank you for your generous support of this organization.

As a severely wounded warrior, I know the sacrifices that my fellow wounded warriors and their families endure as they move forward on their roads to recovery and their future lives. Your contribution not only will assist them in this endeavor, it will help Wounded Wear achieve our mission of providing clothing and clothing modifications as necessary to every newly wounded service member and forever recognizes the sacrifices of all of America's wounded. Furthermore, your contribution sets the example for so many Americans by preserving the sacrifice of our wounded and their legacy, and upholding the foundations of our great republic.

Please use this document as a tax receipt for your last donation, which is described below.

If you have questions about this receipt, please contact us at 757-773-8079. Thank you for the incredible support

Sincerely,

Jason C. Redman President and Founder

Donation Amount:

\$5,000.00

Date of Donation:

10/29/2014